
 

 

Redemption Pick Up Service Guidelines 

The BFAIR Bottle and Can Redemption Center now offer a pickup service for large 
quantities of redeemable cans & bottles, bottle drives and businesses looking to donate 
their bottles and cans to our organization.    Please see the guidelines for this service 
below: 

• To qualify for pickup service, you must have a minimum of (20) 13-gallon bags or (10) 
larger garbage bags (30 gallon +).   

• The pickup location must be in Berkshire County, MA or extreme Southern VT 
(Stamford/Pownal – must have been purchased in MA according to MA Redemption 
Laws).   

• Bottles and cans must be rinsed and bagged.  If we receive bags that contain 
garbage, are significantly moldy/dirty or are contaminated in any way, we may 
dispose of the entire bag for the safety of our employees and maintenance of our 
counting machine.  We will not pay out for any cans/bottles we have to dispose of. 

• Orders will be processed within 2 business days.   The check will be processed and 
mailed to the contact provided to us when the request is placed within 7-10 days.   

• BOTTLE DRIVES:  We can assist with one-time or ongoing bottle drive fundraisers!  
Please reach out to us so we can help!  

• Businesses that have many bottles and cans collected from employees or 
customers that would like regular pickups can be arranged, and a check will be sent 
monthly.  We can pick up anywhere between weekly to every 2-3 months, depending 
on the need.   

• Are you a business or organization who would allow us to place a redemption 
bin in your location to collect bottles and cans to support BFAIR’s mission?  
Please let us know.  We will provide the bin and pick it up when full or on a schedule 
depending on your need.   

 

 

 


